
/’ 

 

PPRC PRESS RELEASE 30th JULY 2014 

 

The Political Parties Registration Commission on behalf of the 

Ten Registered Political Parties expressed our heartfelt 

sympathy to the bereaved family of DR. SHEIK UMAR KHAN 

who was at the forefront of the fight against the Ebola disease 

in Sierra Leone. 

DR. KHAN who before he died on Tuesday 29th July 2014 saved 

the lives of many patients in the country. 

The chairman of the Commission, Commissioners and staff 

furthermore extend our heartfelt condolences to the family of 

the late Dr. Sheik Umar Khan for this great loss. 

To Allah we belong and to him we shall return - INNA LILLAHI 

WA INNA ILAYHI RAJI’UN – 

MAY HIS SOUL REST IN PERFECT PEACE. 

End of Release 
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